
A new proposed U.S. Citizenship and Immigration
Services (USCIS) rule would significantly increase
fees for immigrants.

Proposed USCIS Fee Increases

Here's what it would do:

Increase the naturalization
application fee to $1,170

Eliminate existing fee waivers

Add a new $275 fee for DACA

An 83% increase from the current fee of $640

This would require almost all applicants to
pay the full $1,170 naturalization fee.

This would increase the total DACA fee to $765.

USCIS published the new proposed rule on
Nov. 14, providing 30 days for public comments.

The fee increases are likely to be enacted as
early as Feb. 2020.


